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As the daughter of a nurse and the sister of a Family Practice doctor, I have seen the 

negative effects of these big corporation takeovers of our health care system.   

One such event caused my brother to retire early in response to the impacts they 

were having on his ability to provide the care he believed was best for his patients.  

I offer my absolute support for this bill!!! 


